
 
 

RETURN TO CAMPUS INFORMATION/PREPARATION FOR YOUR FIRST DAY ON CAMPUS 
This information was shared with students on September 16 and 17, 2020. 

 
Gentlemen, 
 
Below is some information that is important for you to consider as you prepare to return to school next week: 
 
Preparation for your First Day of School on Campus 

● If you have an Apple iPhone, please download the Servite Medical Pre-Screening Application from the Apple App 
Store.  Please answer the COVID-19 Medical questions every morning before you come to school 

● If you do not have an iPhone,  don’t worry,  a staff member will ask you the medical questions when you come to 
campus 

● Bring your Servite Student Identification Card the first day of school and every day thereafter 
  
Arrival on Campus 

● When you arrive on campus, please put on your face mask before you exit your vehicle.  
● Students must wear a solid colored or Servite branded face mask.  Medical studies have recently determined 

gaiters, bandanas or other types of face coverings are not effective and, as a result, are no longer authorized to be 
worn on campus 

● Unless told otherwise by a school staff member, wear your mask properly at all times while on campus. This 
includes covering both your nose and mouth 

● Please be mindful of social distancing requirements and remain six feet away from other students 
● Depending on where you park or are dropped off, please line up in one of two lines, either along the theatre or along 

the gym 
● Proceed to one of the medical screening/check in stations near the school’s front gates and follow the staff 

member’s directions   
● You will be issued a Servite Lanyard. Place your Student Identification Card in the plastic envelope and place the 

lanyard around your neck. You are required to wear your lanyard whenever you are attending classes on campus 
  
Lunch Period 

● In effort to maintain social distancing requirements, you may eat your lunch in the lunch area, the Quad, around the 
Grotto or Library entrance.  

● In an effort to keep the classrooms clean/disinfected, students are not allowed to eat their lunch in classrooms 
● Please wash or sanitize your hands before you eat.  Hand sanitizer stations will be placed in lunch areas 
● Please be mindful that classes will still be in session during your lunch period.  Therefore, please keep your voices 

down and refrain from loud or disruptive behavior 
  
Classroom Expectations 

● Hand sanitizing dispensers are available as you enter every classroom. Please use the hand sanitizer every time you 
enter and leave a classroom 

● Wear your mask 
● Do not share school supplies with other students 
● As always, follow your teacher’s directions 
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We have all worked very hard to return to campus.  Following these simple rules will help keep you and the entire Servite 
Community safe. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about these or any other issues. 
  
We look forward to seeing all of you on campus next week! 
  
Credo,   

     
Jack Conklin 
Dean of Students/Director of Priory Leadership 
SERVITE HIGH SCHOOL 
P​ 714.774.7575 ext. 1121 
jconklin@servitehs.org 
servitehs.org​ l @servitehs 
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